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The senior women were the East Division 
champions for a second year in a row, with a 
10-0 regular season record. Unfortunately, they 
came up short against Markham in their OWL 
promotion game. Thanks to Pete Hercus and 
Simon Owen for coaching this season! 

U18 Canada 7s 
Congratulations to Tia Svoboda on 
earning bronze with the U18 
Canadian 7s team at the European 
Sevens rugby championship in Vichy, 
France last weekend.  

Prom Dress Game 
September 18 

Thanksgiving Game 

October 8 

1:30pm touch rugby 
at the YMCA. Post-

game social to follow 
at the Cooke’s. 

Junior Banquet 

November 17 
All juniors are invited 
to the Masonic Hall 

for dinner and awards.  
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The U16 Girls will 
hold their 2nd Annual 

Prom Dress Game at 
3:00pm at MA Sills.  

With over 50 players registered this 
season, the men were able to return to 
a two-team roster. The senior men’s 
seconds’ team had an impressive 7-2 
record; while the firsts went 3-6 in 
their first season back in the Premier A 
Division. The club is hoping for even 
higher registration numbers next 
season. Thanks to coaches, Graham 
Abbott, Brad Charlton, and Warren 
McCann! 

Senior Women 

Senior Men 

Old Boys 

Save the Date! 

The Old Boys went 1-1 in the spring season 
and will kick off the fall season on 
September 18th when they travel to Kingston. 
Players can still register online!   
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 U14 Girls 

In their inaugural season, the U14 girls experienced first-
hand the camaraderie that exists in rugby by pairing up and 
playing with other teams each festival. Each player showed 

vast improvements over the 2016 season. Thanks to coaches 
Shelly Malette and Rob Furmidge!  

With 18 boys registered, the team was able to play a full 8 game 

schedule. They had a 4-4 record and showed great improvement 
throughout the season. Thanks to Brian Meindl, Bill Thompson, 

and Kelly Abbott for their hard work this summer! 

U16 Boys 
The U16 boys finished third in the Premiership East 

division after the regular season. They couldn’t keep up 
with a very talented Oshawa team in the quarterfinals. 

Thanks to Brad Charlton, Andrew McCracken, Cody 
Travers, and Doug Holt for coaching this season!  

U16 Girls 
With a record number, 65 girls registered, we had 

two U16 teams this season! The U16 Red team 
had a 5-1 regular season but came up short against 

a talented Oakville team in the playoffs. Thanks to 
Dave Whitney, Mia Legato, Bella Hutchinson, 
and Emily Workman for their commitment this 

season. The U16 Black team also had a 5-1 regular 
season record. They went on to defeat Mississauga 
in the quarterfinals, but came up short in the semi-

finals. Thanks to Ken Fitzgerald and Tony 
Lombardi for their hard work this summer!   U18 Girls 

The U18 ladies had a 3-2 regular season record and 

cruised passed the Toronto Scottish in the 
quarterfinal game. The team couldn’t keep pace with 

the Oakville Crusaders in the semi-final match. 
Thanks to Ian Press and Jeff Mann for coaching this 
summer!  

U14 Boys 

U18 Boys 
The U18 boys had a strong regular season, 
finishing with a 5-1 record. Unfortunately, the 

team came up short against Ajax in the 
quarterfinals. Thanks to Chris Thomas, Duane 

Lambert, and Scott Clarence for their dedication 
this season!  


